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ASX Announcement 
 

Release date: 4 June 2025 
 

Details for 2025 half-year results announcement and briefing 
 
Smartgroup Corporation Limited (ASX:SIQ) will release its results for the half-year ending 30 June 
2025 on Thursday, 28 August 2025, before the market opens.  
 
Smartgroup Managing Director and CEO, Scott Wharton, and Chief Financial Officer, Jason King, 
will hold an audio briefing to discuss the results as follows:  
 
Date: Thursday 28 August 2025 
 
Time: 9:00am (Sydney time)  
 
URL: https://webcast.openbriefing.com/siq-hyr-2025/ 
 
 
The audio briefing will be streamed live at the above URL. The briefing will also be available on the 
Smartgroup website investor section: https://ir.smartgroup.com.au/Investors/ under the Financial 
Reports and Presentations tab. 
 
 
This announcement was approved for release by Scott Wharton, Managing Director and 
CEO. 
 
 
For further information: 
 

Website: www.smartgroup.com.au 
 
Investors: 
Aline van Deventer 
GM, Investor Relations  
and Strategic Planning 
ir@smartgroup.com.au 
0423 553 434 

Media: 
Michael Fairbairn  
GM, Corporate Affairs 
 
media@smartgroup.com.au 
0448 524 731
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